
Site Report – Kokhanok – March 21 

To: Superintendent Ty Mase 
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Jordan Davis, Head Teacher, Kokhanok 
 

Outstanding Activities and Events 

ANSEP: Three middle school ladies, with the help of Mr. Austin, completed the computer build among other 
technological workings through ANSEP.  One of the ladies even joined in remotely from home!  The girls learned 
so much about technology, and even presented their own, self-made, movie projects that they coded 
themselves! 
 
Friday Night Games: We continue to have our Friday night games, which are live streamed on our Facebook 
page, to great success.  We always enjoy watching our smallest Warlords play such a big game! 
 
Lego Club: Ms. Kait has started up Kokhanok’s own Lego Club.  Here students use technology to move their 
creations! 

Personnel 

While we have a change in leadership, we are happy to say that all teachers will be returning to Kokhanok 
school.  We have a solid team and we’re all excited to be working together again.  It’s really great when all staff 
return, and we can hit the ground running since we are now a well oiled machine.  We’re excited to start 
working on the schedule, and have some really great ideas bouncing around! 

Standards Based System 

Mr. Austin’s class had a STEM experience with their leprechaun traps.  Students had to come up with a 
blueprint and use tools and limited resources to engineer their projects.  Unfortunately all leprechauns 
escaped, but we had fun learning!   
 
We’re also in the season of End Of Levels and are working diligently on completing them before the year is out.   

Curriculum Progress and Professional Development 

The PEAKS training provided by Moon has been very helpful as we enter into testing season.  Even though the 
Literacy retreat was cancelled, Jordan is looking forward to the library upgrade sessions.  Ms. Dana attended a 
mentor meeting in which strategies for reviewing MAPS data was very helpful for future planning.   
 
 



 
 

Technology Progress 

Not only are teachers excited, but students are so very ready to have iPads with cases that contain a keyboard 
and will stand on their own.  Thank you to the tech team for all of the hard work you have done to provide 
exceptionally nice technology that is conducive to student learning.   

Facility Update 

As we move into the summer months,there are a number of priority projects in Kokhanok.  Teacher housing 
needs to be fixed for our new principal, and burst pipes under the library need to be repaired in order for the 
library upgrade to start.   

LSAC Activity 

Kokhanok’s LSAC met in March and freed up student travel!  Kokhanok Student Government made an impactful 
proposal to the LSAC in support of student travel.  Good job  Kokhanok Student Government in being engaged 
in the process! 
 
The LSAC also reviewed next year’s calendar, and moved two flex vacation days from January to March for our 
annual carnival. 

Volunteer Report 

We’re hoping that next year, our volunteer report will actually reflect the title.  With COVID, it seemed as if the 
volunteer report became the “Sub Report.”  Looking forward to next year, we’re excited to plan for more 
community involvement in our classrooms.   

Trips Planned 

Travel to IGI: The basketball team travelled to Igiugig on Saturday, March 27th.  Needless to say our older 
kiddos were more than pumped to travel and play!  Kokhanok is looking forward to hosting the next basketball 
event on April 3rd.  Student Athletes are excited to travel to Pilot Point on April 10, and we are looking forward 
to have our first, and sadly, last principal onsite visit of the school year in April.   



Pupil Attendance 

After quite a bit of family and personal travel in February and early March, we have seen more students back in 
school than last month. Kokhanok village mandates have loosened, which allows more flexibility in quarantine 
restrictions.  If students aren’t in quarantine, they are at school, and this is so great to see!  We’re hoping to 
finish out the last month of school with a strong attendance!   
 
 
 
 

Student and Staff Safety 

Moving into the end of school and the summer months, our focus will be on safety outside of school.  The ice 
will soon be melting and the geese will soon be flying.  Now is an important time to talk about hunting and 
outdoor safety in the changing seasons.   

Subsistence Calendar 

We’re excited that the subsistence calendar is continuing to reflect the needs of our communities, while 
evolving and making better changes.  We’re looking forward to Katmai! 

Other 

Kokhanok would like to say THANK YOU to everyone who has supported us throughout this unique school year.  
We are all incredibly lucky to work for such an engaged school district, that honestly and truly cares about 
every single person within LPB, LPSD, and beyond!  Teachers are looking forward to recharging over the next 
four months, ready to come back and #livelpsd! 

  
Scroll down for photos! 
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